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Ottawa, December 6, 1917.

str,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 29th ultimo in regard to repairing the clocks at

the Tyendinaga Schoola.

In reply I beg to say that you ny have the

clocks at the four school on the reserve required and you

should see that this work is done as cheaply as possible.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.W. Leau

tly and secretary.

Esq..

L'oronto, Ont.

ber 1917, (R.G. 10, Volume 5ie97)
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